
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Matton Shipyard Preservation and Adaptive Reuse Initiative 

project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Erie Canalway 

Heritage Fund, Inc., located at PO Box 219, Waterford, NY 12188.  

 

The funding would be used to revitalize the historic Matton Shipyard, including the restoration  

of historic structures and soil remediation, to develop a historical, cultural, and recreational hub.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Paul Tonko 

Member of Congress 
 


